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Happy October! It looks like we’re off to a great start.  Our JK/SK classes have settled into their routines and are excited for what October will bring! We have a busy month coming up so please mark your calendars for special events.





Thank you for sending your child with a bag of emergency clothing and indoor shoes.  If you haven’t done so yet, please send them as soon as possible.  Please ensure that your child is able to independently put on and take off the shoes that you send, and as always label each item. 


Our library book exchange has begun.  Your child has library every ________________.  This is the day that they will be required to bring back their library book if they wish to check out a different one.


As the colder weather arrives, so does the need for warmer clothes.  Your child is encouraged to independently do up their own jackets and sweaters at school.  Please practice doing up zippers, buttons, etc., at home as well.


A reminder that all toys are to be left at home.  We have plenty of toys at school for your little one to play with!  If brought to school, toys can get lost, broken, or become the source of fights/arguments.  Thank you!


We are always happy to accept donations for our various centers, including materials as simple as cereal boxes, tissue boxes, paper towel rolls, envelopes, etc. for arts and crafts, or even old Halloween costumes for dramatic play.  Please note that we are unfortunately unable to accept egg cartons due to salmonella concerns, or toilet paper rolls for sanitary reasons.


As stated in our previous newsletter, McCallum is an Eco Green Gold certified school, and as such practices the boomerang lunch program.  This means that any garbage produced by lunches that are not recyclable /compostable will be sent back home.  Some parents find it useful to include a plastic bag in their child's lunch to avoid dirtying their lunch bag. 


If you haven’t yet, please check out the McCallum kindergarten website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.mccallumkindergarten.weebly.com" ��www.mccallumkindergarten.weebly.com�  


This month we will be going for our Fall Walk to AKO park across the street from the school.  Each class will need volunteers, so if you are available please let your child’s teacher know ASAP.  Please keep an eye out for further information that will come home regarding this adventure.


Curriculum Corner: this month in language we will be working on letter sounds, while building a solid foundation of oral communication skills that will boost learning in all subjects.  In math, we will continue to work on counting and one-to-one correspondence.  In science, we will explore and record our observations of nature as the season changes from Summer to Autumn, using various classroom tools.


A very big THANK YOU to all of our volunteers who joined us for our trip to Wagner Orchards!  Without you it would not have been possible.


October 11 - PD day (NO SCHOOL)


October 14 - Thanksgiving (NO SCHOOL)


October 23 - Fall class and individual photos


October 31 - Black and Orange day (Please do not send edible treats to share with the class)
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